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AL AIN UNIVERSITY

Oct 12, 2019

The Year of Tolerance batch meet at the Annual Graduates
Meeting

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University, Abu Dhabi and Al Ain campuses, met the
Year of Tolerance Graduates 2019, through the Annual Meeting organized for the fourth time,
and was attended by Dr. Ibtehal Abu Rezeq, Dean of Student Affairs, Dr. Hani Al Jarrah, Deputy
Dean of Student Affairs, Deans, Academic staff and the graduates.

At Al Ain campus, Dr. Ibtehal stressed that this annual meeting is an opportunity to learn about
the experiences of the students during studying or after graduation and what they have reached
in their life. To reflect this idea, the Deanship of Student Affairs hosted a number of AAU
graduates from previous years to share their experiences and success stories. After that, the
Dean of Student Affairs explained the instructions to be followed during the graduation
ceremony and all the details of the attendance timing and invitation cards, wishing the
graduates a bright future.



The meeting coincided with the International Teachers' Day which the Deanship of Student
Affairs decided to celebrate it by honoring outstanding school teachers who are collaborating
with the university and participating in its activities constantly.

A career fair was coordinated in cooperation with a number of institutions and companies to give
the opportunity for graduates to learn about the available career opportunities in various
sectors, and training initiatives that will enhance the student’s skills.

On the other hand, at Abu Dhabi campus, the Deputy Dean of Student Affairs welcomed the
graduates and wished them success in their future lives, expressing his pride that the graduates
of this year bear the name of the Year of Tolerance, and reviewed the series of events
organized by the University to promote the values of tolerance and coexistence.

The Deputy Deans delivered positive speeches that stimulated the graduates, exchanged
experiences and gave advices to the graduates. Also, Deans and programs directors discussed
with the graduates the cooperation mechanism between them and the university after
graduation.

It is worth to mention that, the Graduation Ceremony — the Year of Tolerance batch —will be held
on Tuesday 15™ October 2019 at the Emirates Palace, Abu Dhabi.
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